
No. 6 (2017)  
 

DUN LAOGHAIRE HARBOUR 
  

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

TEMPORARY ESTABLISHMENT OF 
PONTOONS 

 
Dun Laoghaire Harbour Company 

                Harbour Lodge  
               Crofton Road 
               Dun Laoghaire 
               Co Dublin 
  

                                                                    Date: 4 July 2017 

 

Please be advised that a temporary string of pontoons, 127 metres long and 2 metres wide, 
has been moored parallel to, and 10 metres from, the east side of Carlisle Pier (that is 
between the Carlisle Pier and the East Pier) 

The pontoons are centered on approximate position:  

     53°  17.72’ North 

     06°  07.77’ West 

The pontoons will be used as part of the Volvo Dun Laoghaire Regatta from the date of this 
Notice until Sunday 9 July 2017 and will then be removed by Friday 11 July 2017 

There will be no access for shipping to No 2 berth (east side of Carlisle Pier) during this 
period  

This notice is self-canceling 

 

 
        By Order 
        Simon Coate 

  Harbour Master 
 

 
 
Contact Numbers:    Phone: +353 1 280 8011 or +353 83 144 3412  
     Fax:  +353 1 280 8062 
     Email:   info@dlharbour.ie 
     Website: www.dlharbour.ie 

http://www.dlharbour.ie/

